
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- C L E R K  

DATE: November 10,2005 

TO: Marguerite H. Lockard, Commission Deputy Clerk 11, Division of the Commission 
Clerk & Administrative Services 

Laura V. King, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of Competitive Markets & -)d 
Enforcement 

L-- 
FROM: 

RE: Docket No. 001305-TP - Confidential Documents to be Retumed 

On October 3,2005, Docket No. 001305-TP was closed. Since no further Commission business 
remains, please return all confidential documents to their source at your convenience. If you 
have any questions, please call me. 
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